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Dear Parents & Carers,         2nd March 2021 
 
                World Book Day 
 
With the anticipated excitement of welcoming all the children back to school next week, we have 
chosen to celebrate World Book Day on Friday 12th March so that everyone can participate.  
This year we will be focusing on the theme of ‘Our Favourite Bedtime Stories’.  We will be 
encouraging the children to come to school dressed in their pyjamas with their favourite bedtime 
story in hand on Friday 12th March.  This may be a book you read to them, you read together or a 
book of their choice. 
 
We would ask that the children wear warm layers underneath their pyjamas, together with 
appropriate footwear, and have a coat for break and lunchtime to keep them warm! 
 
World Book Day is a fun and enjoyable day where the children are immersed into the world of 
words and literacy.  The Team at Coulsdon thoroughly enjoy the event and I know it will be even 
more special this year after spending time away from one another.  
  
The children will be participating in a virtual workshop led by the Bigfoot Theatre Company which 
will focus on the characterisation of favourite characters from books.  The Friends Committee 
have very kindly agreed to fund this workshop, for which we are very grateful.  
 
We thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm in these events and look forward to 
seeing the children enjoying their favourite bedtime stories in school with us. 
 
If you have any queries regarding World Book Day, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs J Soltau  
 
Year 6 Class Teacher & Reading Co-Ordinator 
 


